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FR KEN WRITES 
I was hoping to thank, face to face, all those who wished me well on my recent birthday and for the 
generous Christmas gifts and money which I am always pleased to send on to help the work of the 
Missionaries of the Poor, and especially their work in Nairobi for the homeless children. A GREAT THANK 
YOU. 
 

What difficult times we live in, all of us suffering in some way or another from the pandemic. Hopefully it 
will challenge us to draw closer to the Lord and to one another. God bless you all.   
 
MASS DIARY 
While local coronavirus cases are so high Fr Ken will be saying Mass privately. On Sundays the Mass will be 
live-streamed, and the link to view is on the home page of our website. You can either join live or come 
back later and watch the recording. 

Date Private Mass Mass Intention 
Sunday 10th January THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD 

11.00AM – LIVE STREAM 
Maria McNaughton (Sp Int) 

Monday 11th January Feria  
Tuesday 12th January Feria Warwick RIP 
Wednesday 13th January Feria Henry Thomas Clarke RIP 
Thursday 14th January Feria Cramer RIP 
Friday 15th January Feria  
Saturday 16th January Feria   
Sunday 17th January 
PEACE SUNDAY 

SECOND SUNDAY OF THE YEAR 
11.00AM – LIVE STREAM 

People of the Parish 

 
NORTHAMPTON CATHEDRAL DEVELOPMENT CAMPAIGN 
The Diocese are pleased to announce that the work on the main building of the St Thomas Centre is now 
complete. A letter has been posted to all donors, and a link can be found on the ‘Newsletter’ tab of our 
website. There is a virtual walkthrough of the building available to view by visiting: 
https://northamptondiocese.org/centre/  
 
NEWS FROM NYMO (NORTHAMPTON YOUTH MINISTRY OFFICE) 
‘In The Studio’ was launched just before Christmas and is a live broadcast from the studio in Northampton. 
The first hour-long program had a variety of segments including; praise and worship, teaching, ‘grill the 
priest’, an advent quiz and the best bit is it was hosted by the young people themselves. If any young 
person would like to have a look it can be viewed here: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-1uHKXBC-zU 
The sound improves a few minutes in so please bear with it! NYMO are extremely grateful to all the young 
people and young adults who took part.  
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EMPLOYMENT SUPPORT 
Have you lost your job this year due to the pandemic? The Diocese can provide free professional online job 
hunting and self-employment coaching, information and activities for parishioners seeking work. Please go 
to www.vitaeopus.co.uk Please pass the web link on to anyone who might find it helpful.  
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